Announcements

Congratulations to Amanda Burger who lead the Ohio All Star Cross Country team to
victory over Michigan, Illinois, Indiana, Kentucky and Pennsylvania. Amanda placed
second out of the top 60 runners from six states. Great Job!

Attention National Honor Society Members: Tuesday, Nov. 21 is our meeting after
school in the diner. Remember your dues and Holiday gift bag for your adopt-a-child are
to be turned in at this meeting. We will be finished quickly, if you are prompt.

Butler Tech On-Line is piloting a .5 credit course in Mandarin Chinese. This opportunity
is available to five students in Butler County. Butler Tech will provide a scholarship and
a laptop computer. The course will be offered second semester and all work will be
completed outside of school.

Online learning, and Chinese in particular, requires students who are self-disciplined,
motivated, excellent readers, and who are very interested in learning another language.
Interested students should pick up an application in the Guidance Office. Completed
applications are due Nov. 21.

Students interested in attending career day on December 7™ at Butler Tech must have
completed field trip forms into the guidance office by Monday, Nov. 20 at 3:00 p.m.
Information about Butler Tech and career day can be picked up in the guidance office.

Lakota West is offering SAT/ACT prep. classes after school and in the evening. ACT
classes will be offered on Mondays and Tuesdays while SAT classes will be Wednesdays
and Thursdays. Students interested should sign up in the guidance office or contact Mr.
Phillips or Mrs. Day.



